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Welcome back to our existing families and a huge warm welcome to our new families.
We hope everyone had a nice relaxing break and ready to start the New Year.

Over the break we ran our Kelly Club holiday program. The children enjoyed a number
of fun activities, incursions and excursions including; a science incursion, a superhero
dc show, a visit to Melbourne Museum and Airborne trampoline park. They all had a
blast!

This week in before/after school care we have had a few new prep children start. They
have adapted extremely well to our routines and have already made some friends
which is great to see! We started this week with a ‘Welcome to school/All about me’
theme. The children have enjoyed some crafts, art and worksheets as well as sport
sessions with our Kelly Sports coach.

We have also started a fundraiser to raise money for the animals affected by the
bushfires. Next to our donation tin we have a ‘guess the lollie’ jar competition. This
competition will be open until the end of next week, and the winner will be able to take
the lollies home. We hope to raise as much money as we can for this important cause.

We look forward to getting to know all the children and doing some more fun activities
in Kelly Club.

Reminders:
Children need to bring a hat if they wish to play outside.

Please keep an eye out for alerts and reminders on the Xplor Care app




